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HB 4118 risks distracting all of us from taking real actions to increase diverse and 

affordable housing options where people need and want to live, inside UGBs — near 

work, school, shopping, and more. I believe most Oregonians are committed to 

working on meaningful housing solutions. So, keep working!! 


